
From: CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Re: Wakefield Trust 42-6 Form 2A # 400203091, Noble
Date: Thursday, September 08, 2011 9:05:57 AM

Arthur,

Noble Energy Inc concurs with the COA as listed below.

Thanks,

Cheryl Johnson
Noble Energy Inc.

From:        "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
To:        <CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com>
Date:        09/08/2011 09:04 AM
Subject:        Wakefield Trust 42-6 Form 2A # 400203091, Noble

Cheryl,
Let’s try this again I did not change the 2A # and other location info before sending this.
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400203091) for the Noble Wakefield Trust 42-6 location, located in the
SENE Sec 6 T1S R45W Yuma County, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data
submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Due to the close proximity of the location to the North Fork of the Republican River the following COA will apply:
 
Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good engineering
practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site grading, or other
comparable measures, sufficient to protect the North Fork of the Republican River located approximately 150
feet North-East of the oil and gas location from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical
products.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying,
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